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Dr. Grote Reber 
C.S.I.R.O. 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania 

AUSTRALIA 7000 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

Thank you for your letter of 12 January. Your 
comments were very helpful, and I am incorporating 
your remarks into the presentation. I especially 
appreciated your suggestion of emphasizing the 
reversal of the radio sky from 1.87 to 144 meters. 
I am looking forward to whatever photographs and 
materials you can send. 

Sincerely, 

~t'.~ 
E. C. Krupp, Ph.D. 
Observatory Curator 

ECK:pow 


